
 
 

 
 

March 22, 2023 
 
To: Master Wall Customers  
 
From: Grant Smithwick 
 
REF: May 1, 2023 Price Adjustment  
 
Dear Master Wall Customer: 
 
Master Wall appreciates your business, and it is always our goal to provide our customers with 
quality products at competitive prices. Throughout 2021, 2022, and into 2023, we continue 
seeing cost increases. Based on these continuing cost increases, it is necessary for us to pass 
along a price adjustment on our products. Effective May 1, 2023, the following increases will be 
applied to customer pricing: 
 
Standard Pail Products -  4% 

- All Bases – Perfect Swirl 2.0, Medium Sand 1.5, Fine Sand 1.0 
- F&M Adhesive 
- Rollershield RS/TG 

 
Bagged Products -  7%     
 
Meshes / Tapes -  2% 
 
Specialty/Other Products -  8% 
 
New pricing will be emailed to customers by April 14, 2023. All orders shipped by April 28, 
2023, will be invoiced at current pricing. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Master Wall sales representative.  
 
Thank you for your partnership! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Grant Smithwick 
National Sales Manager 


